
                               
                                     

TO:  Board of Commissioners 
 
FROM:  Rob Sperl, Director of Parks and Planning 
  Steve Hinchee, Superintendent of Planning 
   
THROUGH: Michael Benard, Executive Director 
 
RE: Seven Gables Park Fitness Equipment Purchase 
 
DATE:  July 16, 2025 
 
 
SUMMARY:  
Staff submitted an application for fitness equipment at Seven Gables Park through the Illinois Park and 
Recreation Association (IPRA) statewide funding initiative for playground and fitness equipment in 
parks. The fitness equipment replacement was already planned and included in the budget. The grant 
funding would represent substantial savings from pricing the district would normally be eligible for 
through cooperative purchasing. 
 
On June 12, 2025, staff was informed the application was successful.  The purchase would be completed 
through the OMNIA purchasing agreement with additional discounts applied. Below is a summary of 
what the discounts would be. There are two options available through the funding initiative. 

Catalogue Pricing Standard OMNIA IPRA Initiative OMNIA 
pay following delivery 

$59,674.96 $51,623.19 
13% Discount 

$48,437.16 
19% Discount 

An analysis of discounts offered as a part of past fitness equipment purchases found the average to be 
approximately 12% 
 
PREVIOUS COMMITTEE/BOARD ACTION:                           
It has been previously requested that we obtain board approval prior to applying for any grants. The 
Illinois Park and Recreation Association (IPRA) statewide funding initiative for playground and fitness 
equipment in parks was presented at the May 7, 2025 subcommittee meeting. 
 
REVENUE OR FUNDING IMPLICATIONS: 
Account Description Budget 
40-800-835-57-5701-0000 Seven Gables Park Fitness Equipment Replacement $80,000 
Staff anticipated the remaining expenses to construct the fitness area, including safety surfacing and site 
work will be within the budget set for this project. 
 
STAKEHOLDER PROCESS: 
A survey of the neighborhood around Seven Gables Park is being developed and will be shared with 
GameTime to develop the design. 
 
LEGAL REVIEW: 
Staff will work with legal counsel to develop an agreement for the purchase of playground equipment. 
 



ATTACHMENTS: 
Award letter & certificate 
Proposed layout plan & costs with discount applied 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
Our typical process for obtaining playgrounds could be carried out. However, it is a much more involved 
and lengthy process and could push the schedule into next year without the savings currently expected. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the Wheaton Park District Board of Commissioner’s approve the purchase of 
playground equipment from GameTime in the amount not to exceed $48,437.16 















 


